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On November 6, 2021, from 01.00 p.m. to 04.00 p.m., MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs led by Asst.
Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, the Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, along
with 16 advisors of second-year students, and staff of the Division arranged the project called
“2021 Strength Finder for MUPY’s Sophomore” via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. There were 70
undergraduate students who joined this online event. The purposes of this project were 1) to get to
know the second-year students, 2) to introduce about university life, 3) to advise about an
adaptation of learning and personality development, 4) to build the connection among them in order
to support them when facing problems, and 5) to develop students’ competency.



In addition, this
activity helped support Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) including Goal 4: Ensure inclusive and
equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all, and Goal 10: Reduce
inequality within and among countries.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3049


